
Travis Meacham 

replied to 

pdc@pdc.wa.gov 

(Thu, 8 Nov 2018 at 11:22 AM) 

 

I was contacted by the PCD in about July to discuss the status of our organization. We talked 

about why our group was formed and what the expectations were from our membership. It was 

determined at that time that there was not a need for us to take any further action. Our group 

operated under that knowledge and do not believe that we needed to take any further steps. 

Thanks 

Travis Meacham 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13022009616

